
 

 

All staff at Place Farm Primary Academy would like to thank you for your ongoing support, 

during this unusual time. 

We are available, as a school, to support and assist you and your children and can be 

contacted on 01440 702836 or via admin@placefarm.org.uk 

 

Please find below a list of organisations that can provide additional assistance if required: 

 Suffolk Parenting Network – http://spcn.org.uk/parent-career-support/ 

 Finding a Food Bank - https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/ 

 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

 https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

 https://www.womensaid.org.uk/ 

 https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/news-and-blogs/our-blog/dealing-with-

conflict-at-home 

 https://youngminds.org.uk/ 

 Child Line – 0800 11 11 

 Young Minds Crisis – If a young person is experiencing a mental health crisis they can 

text YM to 85258 for free 24/7 support. 

Children’s safety remains very important to us at Place Farm Primary Academy. If you are 

concerned or worried that a child or young person is at risk of harm, abuse or neglect, 

please contact our Safeguarding Team on 01440 702836 or via 
PlaceFarmSafeguarding@placefarm.org.uk  

Suffolk Local Authority can also be reached on 0808 800 4005. 
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